
CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY CO.

TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT

19th Sept.1927. 
File M-8015.

MONTREAL,

V7HM/MH

"PERSONAL"

Dear Sir Arthur ;-

Referring to our recent
conversation.

I enclose copies of Mr. 
Lanigan*s letters• I shall be obliged, if you 
will consider as "personal", and if you will 
return to me when you have finished with them.

Believe me,

Sincerely yours,

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal.
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